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26th April, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to our EYFS Father’s Day event in school on 12th and 
13th June. This event will be held in the hall and will be an opportunity for you to 
spend quality time with your child, reading books, playing games, junk modelling and 
enjoying a cup of tea and cake.  
 
We are organising two events which will run from 2-2.45pm and you will be able to 
book a session by signing up on the timetable which will be placed outside the 
classroom doors from Monday, 22nd May.  
 
Although this is a Father’s Day event, we understand that not all Dad’s in Year R will 
be able to attend. Please feel free to invite any male relatives; if this is not possible, 
we will arrange for your child to work with their Year 6 buddy.  
 
We are looking forward to this special event and hope you will be able to join us.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Green and the EYFS team.                                     
 
 
 

 

 


